dmbassade du Burkina Faso

au Koweit

Ne2020- 063/ ABFEK/NV/se
April 227 2020

The Embassy of Burkina Faso in Kuwait presents its compliments to the
Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Kuwait City and has the honour
to send here-attached, the letter no 2020-169/CCI/BF/PDT/DG/SPA dated
April 08", 2020 by which the President of the Chamber of Commerce and
Industry of Burkina Faso informs the Iranian authorities of the
postponement of the 7" edition of the AFRICALLIA forum initially
scheduled to take place from May 27" to 29, 2020 in Quagadougou, to a
later date depending on the evolution of the covid-19 pandemic.

The Embassy of Burkina Faso would like to thank the Embassy of the
Islamic Republic of Iran in Kuwait City for its kind cooperation and avails,
itself of this opportunity to renew the assurance of its high consideration.

LM

Kuwait City, le 22™ April 2020
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